Rebel Cats Brave Tales Of Feisty Felines
Eventually, you will completely discover a additional experience and
achievement by spending more cash. still when? attain you put up with that you
require to acquire those every needs considering having significantly cash? Why
dont you try to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will
guide you to understand even more in relation to the globe, experience, some
places, next history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your totally own period to show reviewing habit. among guides you could
enjoy now is rebel cats brave tales of feisty felines below.

Kunkush Marne Ventura 2018-08 Uses Common Core narrative nonfiction approach to
tell the true story of a cat that becomes separated from his family when they
flee Iraq for refuge in Europe. Their reunion will bring tears to the coldest
heart.
Horrible Histories: Measly Middle Ages (New Edition) Terry Deary 2015-12-03
Readers can discover all the foul facts about the MEASLY MIDDLE AGES, including
why chickens had their bottoms shaved, a genuine jester's joke and what tenyear-old treacle was used for. With a bold, accessible new look, these
bestselling titles are sure to be a huge hit with yet another generation of
Terry Deary fans.
I Hate My Cats (A Love Story) Davide Cali 2018-10-02 Ginger is the weird one.
She plays with peas, purrs at artichokes, and has a strange fondness for
chicken (but only the neighbor's chicken). Then there's Fred. His greatest
talent? Sleeping. Oh, and hiding. And when he's not hiding, he's conspiring
with Ginger to destroy the house! Such is life with cats. . . can't live with
'em, can't live without 'em—if you love them, that is. And yet the question
remains: Why are these captivating creatures so marvelously maddening?! From
internationally bestselling author Davide Cali, this humorous picture book
about a cat owner and his beguiling felines celebrates quirky cat companions,
impurrfections and all.
Hello, Horse Vivian French 2022-04-26 A little boy isn't sure if he likes
horses, but his friend Catherine assures him that her horse will like him.
Shannon is very big, but she's beautiful, with dark eyes that look at him as if
she knows everything there is to know. Catherine patiently teaches the boy how
to talk to a horse quietly, how to feed her carrots, how to lead her across a
field, even how to blow at her softly to show that he likes her. But is he
ready to climb up on Shannon's back and take a ride? Facts about horses are
sprinkled throughout to satisfy inquisitive readers.
Rebel Cats! Brave Tales of Feisty Felines Kimberlie Hamilton 2018-11-01 Furrebel-cats-brave-tales-of-feisty-felines
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raising tales of real-life Rebel Cats! Discover secrets, stories and facts
about history's most fascinating felines! An engaging collection about over 30
cats who are the heroes of their own stories, Rebel Cats introduces us to furraising facts and adventures from around the world and across the centuries.
Go Girl Barbara Else 2018-04-02 Go Girlis a collection of true stories about
New Zealand women who have done extraordinary things. They strove for their
goals. They weren't afraid to step up or speak out. They blazed a trail for
others to follow. This book was written to show that YOU can join them! Just
some of the amazing women whose stories you will find in this book are Dame
Whina Cooper, Janet Frame, Farah Palmer, Lucy Lawless, Kate Sheppard, Nancy
Wake, Sophie Pascoe, Margaret Mahy, Lydia Ko, Merata Mita, Lorde, Rita Angus,
Te Puea Herangi - and many more. This is a book that should be on the beside
table of every Kiwi girl, from age seven to one hundred and seven.
I Am a Rebel Girl Elena Favilli 2018-12-05 From the publishers of Good Night
Stories for Rebel Girls, I Am a Rebel Girl: A Journal to Start Revolutions is
designed for girls of all ages to train and explore their rebel spirits! I Am a
Rebel Girl creates a space for big ideas, helping girls develop the tools they
need to lead the revolution of our time. From the creators of the sensational
book series Good Night Stories for Rebel Girls, comes an exciting new title: I
Am a Rebel Girl: A Journal to Start Revolutions. Designed for girls of all ages
looking to explore and train their rebel spirit, I Am a Rebel Girl is filled
with activities that challenge perspective, induce thought, and prompt action.
Write love notes to your favorite body parts, draw yourself climbing a
mountain, write a letter to an elected representative and interact with the
beautiful, original artwork developed by the female artists who illustrated the
iconic Rebel Girls books. I Am a Rebel Girl is the perfect companion to the
book series. It is an action plan that creates space for BIG ideas and it helps
girls develop the tools they need to lead the revolution of our time. With a
stunning cover that begs to be personalized, interiors in 100 lbs soft paper,
fun stickers and an extraordinary print quality, I Am a Rebel Girl is a
captivating object, sure to excite the millions of fans Rebel Girls has gained
all around the world and to open up the Rebel Girls’ universe to new audiences.
I Am a Rebel Girl is printed with soy and vegetable based inks, with full-color
layouts that will turn the dreams of rebel girls around the world into inspired
works of art
Book Two: Sky (The Dragon Prince #2) Aaron Ehasz 2021-08-03 This second canon
novel expands on the events of Season 2 of the epic, Emmy ® Award-winning
Netflix fantasy TV show, The Dragon Prince. XADIA IS CALLING... The Dragon
Prince has hatched! Now the princes of Katolis, Callum and Ezran, along with
Moonshadow elf Rayla, have one goal: deliver the defenseless dragon to his
mother in the magical land of Xadia. Things get complicated when the High
Mage’s children, Claudia and Soren, track down the questing princes. Should
Callum and Ezran trust two humans they’ve known forever, or the elf they’ve
just met? In Katolis, High Mage Lord Viren schemes to gain the support of the
other human kingdoms, and that of a much more mysterious ally... The tensions
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of war between Xadia and the Human Kingdoms are ready to explode. As fiery
battles erupt and hidden truths come to light, friendships will be tested,
plans will be set into motion, and everyone will face their most difficult
choices yet. Written by Aaron Ehasz (co-creator of The Dragon Prince and head
writer of Avatar: The Last Airbender) and Melanie McGanney Ehasz, this second
canon novel based on the Netflix original series finally gives fans the full
story.
Here, Kitty! Nicola Swinney 2019-09 A beautiful tribute to the charm and
brilliance of our feline friends. Like cats, cat lovers are forever curious to
learn more about our feline friends, and look at anything about their chosen
pet -- especially gorgeous photographs. Here, Kitty! has all of those and more.
Cats began their relationship with humans with the Egyptians, who had rodents
raiding their grain storage and ships. As efficient rat catchers that didn't
require care, they went on to earn their keep for thousands of years. But at
some point, humans decided that cats could come inside. There were mice in the
house, after all, and furry cats made great footwarmers on a cold night. Cats
became permanent fixtures in homes around the world and over time new breeds
emerged or were purposely bred. Here, Kitty! uncovers the secrets of 36 breeds
and what makes each distinctive and endearing. With 170 gorgeous photographs to
admire and adore, including a double-page portrait of each breed, this
collection is the perfect guide for cat lovers everywhere. Ancient Breeds:
Abyssinian, Chartreux, Egyptian Mau, Japanese Bobtail, Turkish Angora Rare
Breeds: Bombay, Cornish Rex, Devon Rex, Highlander, Kurilian Bobtail, Sokoke
American Breeds: American Bobtail, American Curl, American Shorthair, Ragdoll,
Selkirk Rex, Snowshoe, Maine Coon Unusual Breeds: Russian Blue, Manx, Munchkin,
Savannah, Scottish Fold Longhaired Breeds: Balinese, Birman, Norwegian Forest
Cat, Persian, Siberian, Turkish Van Designer Breeds: Bengal, Chausie,
RagaMuffin, Havana, Himalayan. Sure to delight cat lovers of all ages, Here,
Kitty! is a beautiful and informative keepsake to peruse again and again.
The Forbidden Library Django Wexler 2014-04-15 The Forbidden Library kicks off
an action-packed fantasy series with classic appeal, a resourceful heroine, a
host of magical creatures, and no shortage of narrow escapes--perfect for fans
of Story Thieves, Coraline, Inkheart, and Harry Potter Alice always thought
fairy tales had happy endings. That--along with everything else--changed the
day she met her first fairy When Alice's father goes down in a shipwreck, she
is sent to live with her uncle Geryon--an uncle she's never heard of and knows
nothing about. He lives in an enormous manor with a massive library that is
off-limits to Alice. But then she meets a talking cat. And even for a rulefollower, when a talking cat sneaks you into a forbidden library and introduces
you to an arrogant boy who dares you to open a book, it's hard to resist.
Especially if you're a reader to begin with. Soon Alice finds herself INSIDE
the book, and the only way out is to defeat the creature imprisoned within. It
seems her uncle is more than he says he is. But then so is Alice.
The Dog Lover's Guide Honor Head 2015-01-15 Why do dogs wag their tails? How
should you prepare for a new puppy? How do you train a dog to sit and stay? The
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Dog Lover's Guide will answer all your dog-related questions! From house
training to playing games, this guide contains everything you need to know
about caring for and understanding your dog. As well as chapters on dog care,
how to speak dog and training and tricks, this book also features an
alphabetical breed section. Beautiful photographs of the most popular dog
breeds from around the world accompany key facts about each breed, helping
readers decide on the perfect pet.
My Pet Goldfish Catherine Rayner 2021-11-16 When I was four, I got my first
pet: a fish no bigger than my hand, with red and orange scales. My very own
goldfish!
Cats Julie S. Hasler 1993 Part of the 'David Porteous Art and Craft' series,
this is a generously illustrated guide to materials, techniques and designs for
items including lavender bags, foot stools, pin cushions, kitchenware, and
quilts, using letters of the alphabet each adorned with a cat. Detailed
patterns for each letter are included, together with a list of suppliers.
Scotland's Animal Superstars Kimberlie Hamilton 2019-07-04 Discover Scotland's
real-life Animal Superstars! Read about 25 braw birds and beasties and find out
how these incredible creatures made their mark on Scottish history. Meet these
animal heroes through their inspiring true-life tales: Towser: the
tortoiseshell cat that holds the Guinness World Record for catching the most
mice ever;Socks: the moonwalking Shetland pony and media sensation; Winkie: a
pigeon honoured for bravery during WW2; Kylie: a bilingual dolphin that taught
herself to 'speak' porpoise and many more! Filled with fun facts and amazing
adventures, Scotland's Animal Superstars is ideal for curious minds and animal
lovers everywhere! A portion of the royalties from the sale of this book will
be donated to the Scottish SPCA.
Who's Afraid of the Big Bad Bogey? Timothy Knapman 2018-09-06 The Big Bad Bogey
is a green, mean, icky MONSTER. He doesn't care whose story he ruins! He
crashes through Little Red Riding Hood's house, into Goldilock's porridge and
even smashes Cinderella's carriage! Can ANYONE stop him? A riotous tale with a
hilarious twist by Tim Knapman, with gloriously zingy illustrations by Tom
Knight.
97 Ways to Make a Cat Like You Carol Kaufmann 2015-04-07 From the publisher of
B. Kliban’s Cat, All I Need to Know I Learned from My Cat, and Bad Cat, comes a
new book that answers the question all cat lovers ask: How do I make my cat
like me? 97 Ways to Make a Cat Like You is the perfect interactive guide to
these mysterious, fickle, seemingly aloof—yet really, just particular—pets.
Paired with a full-color photograph of friendly, extroverted, happy cats (in
case you’ve forgotten what a cat looks like when he “likes” you), the 97
inspired, occasionally silly but always behaviorally-based tips and tricks
prove that when a cat is treated right, he or she will respond in kind. Within
reason. There’s the “Eye on the Ball”—record a tennis match or a Ping-Pong game
on TV to play back for your cat when he needs a bit of exercise. “Cat
rebel-cats-brave-tales-of-feisty-felines
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Burrito”—wrap your cat in a towel, burrito-style, which is particularly good
for anxious pets or trips to the vet. The “Boing, Boing!”—wind pipe cleaners
around a pencil in a spiral shape to create springs. Carefully slide off the
pencil so the spirals go “boing” when pressed. The classic “Tickle,
Tickle”—tickle Kitty under her chin and softly say “gitchy, gitchy, gitchy” in
your highest-pitched voice. And for the cat owner willing to go the distance,
the “There’s No Business Like Show Business”—practice your best Ethel Merman by
belting out favorite show tunes for your cat. Kitty won’t care if you’re offkey and she’ll enjoy the stimulation.
Rebel Animals At-Risk: Stories of Survival Kimberlie Hamilton 2021-01-06 Rare
tales of real-life Rebel Animals! Discover secrets, stories and facts about the
world's most at-risk animals!
Common Wealth Gregg Dreise 2021
Hacker, Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy Gabriella Coleman 2014-11-04 Here is the
ultimate book on the worldwide movement of hackers, pranksters, and activists
that operates under the non-name Anonymous, by the writer the Huffington Post
says “knows all of Anonymous’ deepest, darkest secrets.” Half a dozen years
ago, anthropologist Gabriella Coleman set out to study the rise of this global
phenomenon just as some of its members were turning to political protest and
dangerous disruption (before Anonymous shot to fame as a key player in the
battles over WikiLeaks, the Arab Spring, and Occupy Wall Street). She ended up
becoming so closely connected to Anonymous that the tricky story of her
inside–outside status as Anon confidante, interpreter, and erstwhile mouthpiece
forms one of the themes of this witty and entirely engrossing book. The
narrative brims with details unearthed from within a notoriously mysterious
subculture, whose semi-legendary tricksters—such as Topiary, tflow, Anachaos,
and Sabu—emerge as complex, diverse, politically and culturally sophisticated
people. Propelled by years of chats and encounters with a multitude of hackers,
including imprisoned activist Jeremy Hammond and the double agent who helped
put him away, Hector Monsegur, Hacker, Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy is filled
with insights into the meaning of digital activism and little understood facets
of culture in the Internet age, including the history of “trolling,” the ethics
and metaphysics of hacking, and the origins and manifold meanings of “the
lulz.”
Viking Blood Andrew Donkin 2016-05-05 It's 1008 AD, and after being injured in
a raid that goes horribly wrong, Tor Scaldbane is devastated at losing his
chance to be a legendary warrior. But then he remembers the sagas of his
ancestors; glorious, bloody battles, ancient heroes, powerful gods ... and
realizes that all might not be lost after all...
Our Very Own Dog Amanda McCardie 2019-09-17 If you have a new dog companion--or
want to adopt one--here's a story full of facts that tells you everything you
need to know. There's nothing more exciting than getting a dog! Join Sophie's
new human family as they prepare their home for her and introduce her to life
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as a beloved pet. Follow along as they learn about bedding and bowls, treats
and training, walks and washing--and even an unexpected dog show! Factual notes
run alongside the simple story, offering tips that will help turn tentative dog
adopters into doting experts.
Rebel Cats! Brave Tales of Feisty Felines Kimberlie Hamilton 2018-01-12 Furraising tales of real-life Rebel Cats! Discover secrets, stories and facts
about history's most fascinating felines! An engaging collection about cats who
are the heroes of their ownstories, Rebel Catsintroduces us to fur-raising
facts and adventures from around the world and across the centuries. With
profiles of over 30 real-life felines, including WWII heroes, courageous
adventurers, a Guinness World Record holder and even an astrocat that travelled
in space (and made it back to Earth to tell the tale). Plus tons of information
on cat activism, feline myths and more! Rebel Catsis the perfect gift for any
cat lover, all year round!
You Can't Stop the Big Bad Bogey Timothy Knapman 2019-09-05 Can anyone stop the
Big Bad Bogey? He's BOUNCY. He's NASTY. He's GREEN. He keeps ruining everyone's
stories. But someone's standing up to this snotty mischief-maker: The Good
Little Bogey. In this brilliant battle between good and evil, who will have the
last laugh? A riotous picture book with a hilarious twist by Tim Knapman, with
gloriously zingy illustrations by Tom Knight.
The Book of Horses Mortimer Children's Books 2021-06 The Book of Horses
celebrates the world of the magnificent horse. An engaging visual feast, it
transports readers from the Mongolian steppe to thrilling racetrack. The lavish
pictures - including evocative photographs and horse profiles - tell their own
stories without the need for too much text. Discover the white horses of the
Camargue that gallop through the sea, the lithe thoroughbreds that race at 43
miles an hour, and the brave war horses that plunged into the horror of battle,
and many more. At the same time, readers will learn how to care for horses and
ponies, keeping them in top condition.
Rebel Dogs! Heroic Tales of Trusty Hounds Kimberlie Hamilton 2019-08-01 Tailwagging tales of real-life Rebel Dogs! Get your paws on the stories and secrets
of some of history's most heroic hounds! An engaging collection packed with
over 30 real-life dogs, including film stars with fur, hounds that love to
help, superstars of science and war heroes - these rebel dogs are the stars of
their own stories. With incredible fur-raising facts on record-making dogs,
marvellous mutts in literature, internet-sensation pups and much, much more this beautiful book is perfect for pup fans of any age. Rebel Dogs is the
perfect gift for any pup lover, all year round!
The Paw House Megan Rix 2018-09-06 Hamish's summer isn't going as planned.
First, his parents left him to go on a business trip to Japan, and now he's
found himself stuck in the Scottish highlands with an aunt he's never met, a
grumpy girl called Izzy, and a lot of animals. He's never even stroked a dog what on earth is he supposed to do here? Before long Hamish finds himself
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taking the dogs for walks, adopting a piglet, even rescuing a tiny puppy in the
dead of night. But something's not right: Aunt Helen is worried about the
future of the sanctuary, and with more animals in need arriving every day,
something's got to be done before they lose their home forever. With the help
of some unexpected new friends, can Hamish save the animals and turn the fate
of the Paw House around?
A Cat Story Ursula Murray Husted 2020-10-06 A vibrant, heartwarming graphic
novel about two irresistible cat friends on a journey to find their forever
home—a journey inspired by the magic of art and storytelling. Cilla and Betto
are two friends who need a place to call home. The docks in Valletta are too
wet, and the scraps of food too scarce. The city’s streets are too busy, and
the humans too unreliable. But what about the quiet garden from old kitten
tales—a place where all cats are welcome, and the humans are always kind? Could
the stories really be true? As Cilla and Betto embark on a grand adventure to
find out, they begin to spin a tale of their own—one that will take them
through the art and stories of many journeyers who came before, and that will
bring them to a surprising destination.
We're Getting a Cat! Vivian French 2019-08 A delightfully cheerful non-fiction
picture book about how to care for your cat, from much-loved author Vivian
French and award-winning illustrator Salvatore Rubbino. A non-fiction picture
book about a rescue cat, with a charmingly funny story by Vivian French and
lively illustrations by Salvatore Rubbino. The story follows a family who have
just moved into a mouse-infested flat. Dad is terrified of mice and, after
several sleepless nights, decides they should get a cat. They meet Kevin the
cat in a rescue home - he's big and strong, and they're sure he'll catch all of
the mice. But Kevin has other ideas... Join this lovable tomcat as he settles
into his new home, gradually learning how to use a litter tray, when he'll be
fed and that it's probably better to use a scratching post than to shred the
back of Dad's chair. The caption text provides information on feeding, grooming
and caring for your cat - and at the end of the book, there's a handy index and
bibliography.
Katie the Catsitter Colleen AF Venable 2021-01-05 Calling all Raina Telgemeier
fans! Introducing an irresistible new middle-grade graphic novel series about
growing up, friendship, heroes, and cats (lots of cats!)--perfect for fans of
Guts, Awkward and Real Friends (not to mention anyone who loves cats!) Katie is
dreading the boring summer ahead while her best friends are all away at camp-something that's way out of Katie and her mom's budget, UNLESS Katie can figure
out a way to earn the money for camp herself. But when Katie gets a job
catsitting for her mysterious upstairs neighbor, life get interesting. First,
Madeline has 217 cats (!) and they're not exactly . . . normal cats. Also, why
is Madeline always out EXACTLY when the city's most notorious villain commits
crimes?! Is it possible that Katie's upstairs neighbor is really a super
villain? Can Katie wrangle a whole lot of wayward cats, save a best friendship
(why is Beth barely writing back? And who's this boy she keeps talking
about?!), AND crack the biggest story in the city's history? Some heroes have
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capes . . . Katie has cats!
How to Look After Your Puppy Helen Piers 2015-08-15 Statement of responsibility
from jacket.
Daring Dogs Kimberlie Hamilton 2020-06-02 Meet the most extraordinary dogs in
the world in this illustrated book of mini-profiles, from the first cloned pup
to canine war heroes and beyond. Dive into the exciting stories of 30 of the
most amazing pooches in history with animal rights activist Kimberlie Hamilton.
Alongside colorful illustrations, Daring Dogs tells the incredible stories of
Smoky, a four-pound Yorkie who served in World War II; Laika, the first dog to
launch into space; and many more inspiring canines from around the world.
Filled with fun quizzes and dog-based trivia, this is a perfect entry point to
history for dog lovers.
Felix the Shark: An AFK Book (Five Nights at Freddy's Fazbear Frights #12)
Scott Cawthon 2022-04-19 Don’t miss this pulse-pounding collection of three
novella-length tales that will keep even the bravest player up at night . . . A
dark bridge to the past . . . Dirk sets out on a long-shot quest to recapture a
cherished childhood memory from a unique animatronic pizzeria. Mandy finds
something lurking in the files of her favorite horror game and opens herself up
to a haunting. In light of her son’s fascination with Freddy Fazbear’s Pizza,
Sylvia buys her son a unique birthday present—a Freddy Fazbear mask that’s the
genuine article . . . in more ways than one. In this twelfth volume, Five
Nights at Freddy’s creator Scott Cawthon spins three bonus novellalength
stories from different corners of his series’ canon. These tales may have ended
up on the cutting room floor while developing the Fazbear Frights series, but
they bring no less terror in the telling. Readers beware: This collection of
terrifying tales is enough to unsettle even the most hardened Five Nights at
Freddy’s fans.
Children and Biography Kate Douglas 2022-08-25 The first study of life
narratives produced for, about, and written by children, this book examines the
recent popularity of children's biographies and how they engage with the
biggest issues of our time: environmental change, health crises, education, and
children's personal and political development. Beginning with a literaryhistorical overview, Children and Biography proceeds to examine 21st-century
examples and trends such as illustrated texts including Women in Science, the
Fantastically Great Women Who... books, Rebel Dogs, Goodnight Stories for Rebel
Girls, Kids Who Did, My Beautiful Birds and The Journey. The book also
considers archives of children's writings and drawings, in particular the
testimonies of child asylum seekers, children's biographical art, and 'Lockdown
diaries' produced during the Covid-19 pandemic. By analyzing these works
alongside empirical studies into how such material is received by child
readers, and how texts generated by children are perceived both by them and
their parents, this book provides new knowledge on how biographies for children
are produced and read. Comprehensive and original, Children and Biography,
presents an ethical methodological framework for scholarly practice when
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reading, witnessing and interpreting children's life narratives. The book
offers a mandate for future researchers: to place children's voices and writing
at the centre of inquiries in ways that facilitate genuine agency for child
authors.
Time Cat Lloyd Alexander 2003-04 Jason and his magic cat Gareth travel through
time to visit countries all over the world during different periods of history.
Freaky Animals Stella Tarakson 2018 Learn about these interesting animals, from
the plain ugly to the freaky behaviors.-Fearless Felines Kimberlie Hamilton 2019 From World War II London to outer
space, meet the coolest cats in history in a colorful illustrated compendium of
famous felines and cat facts. Drawing from the thrilling lives of more than 30
adorable cats throughout history, Kimberlie Hamilton retells the fascinating
tales of cats through the centuries. Meet Mrs. Chippy, a cat who joined a
daring ocean journey to Antarctica, or Simon, the only cat to receive a medal
for wartime bravery, and dozens more. Filled with colorful depictions of each
cat and feline facts throughout, this is the perfect gift for cat and history
lovers alike.
Generation Hope: You(th) Can Make a Difference! Kimberlie Hamilton
Cat Chat 2021-07 Learn to understand how your cat is feeling and become the
best of friends!
Cats React to Science Facts Izzi Howell 2020-11-19 WINNER OF THE ROYAL SOCIETY
YOUNG PEOPLE'S BOOK PRIZE 2020 Share in the wonderment of science with a crew
of crazy cats and measure your amazement, awe and disgust alongside their furry
feline faces! Like every topic, science becomes more interesting when cats are
involved. Cats React to Science Facts is an engaging and fun way to understand
the world of science. It's just purrfect! A vast cast of feline friends take us
on a tour of the core areas of science from outer space and the human body, to
forces and materials. Bitesize text, fun photos, diagrams, dollops of humour
and a react-o-meter all help to make science memorable and fun to learn. This
book is a great gift for cat lovers and science students aged 7 and beyond,
covering key science topics in a unique way.
Norton, the Loveable Cat Who Travelled the World Peter Gethers 2011-03 Based on
A Cat Called Norton, the international bestseller. Peter Gethers hated cats,
until he met Norton, a very cute, very friendly Scottish Fold kitten. Soon
Peter and Norton were inseparable, travelling together on trains and boats, in
planes and cars all over the world!
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